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Newsletter 1 2015 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome Back 

 

It was wonderful to see most of the students back at 

school.  We were very fortunate to have a lovely cool 

morning to start the term.   

 

Students’ Stationery 

 

Thank you to those families who have been able to 

send in their children’s stationery for the year.  

Stationery and books that are not needed 

immediately will be stored in the classroom for 

future use. 

 

Swimming Lessons 

 

These begin next Monday, 9th February. 

It is likely that the Stagers 1-4 will go between 11.00 

– 11.40 and Stages 5 and above between 1.00 – 1.40. 

 

Please send students to school in uniform.  They will 

be able to change into their bathers before going 

swimming.  ALL students must wear a rashie or t shirt 

over their bathers.  

 

Cost is $1.80 per student per day or $18.00 for the 

ten days.  Please complete the swimming forms, sent 

home on Monday, and return to school ASAP. 

 

Permission Forms 

 

On Monday, several forms were sent home for parent 

perusal and signature.  This is an annual practice to 

ensure our information is up to date and necessary 

permissions are current.  Please complete ASAP and 

return to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Needed Urgently 

 

Tins 825 gm – Senior students are decorating these 

for use in the classroom. 

 

We need old boots, similar to picture, for a craft 

activity. Their condition is not important.  If you have 

any, please send to school.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kindy Day’s 

 

Kindy days for the First Semester will be Monday and 

Friday.  Wednesday will be the additional day that 

will be introduced for the Second Semester. 

 

Lunch Orders 

Lunch order day is Thursday.  Please ensure that your 

child’s lunch order is at the shop by Wednesday.   
 

Senior First Aid 

 

Last Friday, all staff completed their Senior First 

Aid and consequently have current qualifications.  
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Voluntary Contributions 

 

Your voluntary contributions assist the school in 

providing materials to improve your child’s learning 

experiences. It would be fantastic if all contributions 

could be received during Term 1.  Families may choose 

to send in cash, a cheque or pay by direct deposit to 

our ANZ BSB 016798 ACCOUNT NUMBER 

253884676.   

 

Please make sure that you identify your deposit with 

your child’s name to ensure that we credit it 

correctly.  

 

 

Library Days 

 

The Junior students will be having Library on 

Mondays and the Senior students on Wednesdays.  

Please send students in with their library bags on 

these days. 

 

Early Close 

 

Please remember that Tuesday’s are early close days 

and school finishes at 2.30 p.m. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Students:  

 

Reece Jackson   13th January – 4 years old 

Amy Rose  4th February – 8 years old 

Tayla Della Bosca 9th February – 8 years old 
 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

Swimming Lessons - 9th February – 20th February 

Labour Day Holiday – 2nd March 

School Council and Finance Meeting – 9th March 

Term One Assembly – 27th March 

Term One finishes- 2nd April 
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SCHOOL SPORT WA PRIMARY STATE TEAM 

TRIAL INFORMATION 
 

A letter from Alex McLennan 
  

My name is Alex McLennan and I am the Tour Leader 

/ Manager for the State Schoolboys 12s AFL 

Team.  I am writing to you to inform you of our trials 

for this year's State Team which will take place 

during 1st term and the April School holidays.  I 

would very much appreciate this information being 

passed onto any Student born in 2003 you believe 

may be interested in trialling for the state 

schoolboys AFL team.  Please note that only players 

turning 12 years of age in 2015 are eligible to 

nominate.    
  

This year's team will be travelling to Geelong in 

Victoria from July 17th - 26th.  The trial dates can 

be found on the School Sport WA website  

(www.schoolsportwa.com.au ).  
  

In order to nominate for the trials please direct your 

student(s) to the School Sport WA website where 

they need to locate the 'Interstate' menu button 

which is located at the top of the page.  All relevant 

details can be found on this website.  If you have any 

queries please don't hesitate in making contact with 

me or the School Sport WA office. 
 

Please also be aware that School Sport WA sends 

teams interstate for other sports as well.  If you 

have any students that you feel may be interested in 

trialling for these teams please pass on this 

information.  To nominate students simply follow the 

same process as above.  Below is a list of sports, 

their travel dates and their trial months. 
  

Basketball          20 - 29 Nov          Adelaide          Trial = June        

Cross Country     28 - 31 Aug         Melbourne        Trial = May 

Football (Soccer) 20 - 29 Nov         Adelaide          Trial = May 

Hockey              2 - 7 Aug             Perth               Trial = April 

Netball              29 Aug - 4 Sept    Perth               Trial = TBC 

Rugby League    8 - 16 Aug           Darwin             Trial = April 

Swimming         20 - 29 Nov          Adelaide           Trial = May 

Tennis               16 - 25 Oct          Hobart             Trial = June 

Touch Rugby     20 - 29 Nov          Adelaide           Trial = TBC 
 

By all means make contact with me if you have any 

queries.  Thank you for your support.  
  

Kind regards  
  

Alex McLennan  

Tour Leader / Manager 

State 12s Team 

School Sport WA 

9276 5832 (Camboon PS)  0438 937 078 

Alex.McLennan@education.wa.edu.au 
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